
Parent 

eLearning 

Information 

sessions

• We will run 3 sessions at the same 

time as the parent sessions. Each 

session will be the same 

presentation. Drop in at a different 

timeslot to your parent meeting:

– 3.00 - 3.30pm

– 3.30 - 4.00pm

– 4.00 - 4.30pm

• Please note we will be available 

after the final session to answer any 

individual questions for a short time. 

When: Wednesday 13 

February 2019

Where: Library – NETTS Room

Who: any interested parents Prep 

to Year 6 who would like to find 

out about eLearning, our BYOx 

program or anything about digital 

literacy and the new Digital 

Technologies Curriculum


